06/04/2021
Dear Parents of Silver Door,
Here are a few reminders for the upcoming week.

*June 7th-9th is our Spirit Week.

June 7th- Disney day ( come dressed in your best Disney clothes)

June 8th- Summer day ( No bathing suits, open toe shoes, and beach toys)
June 9th- Dress up for our End of the Year Celebration

*Next week binders are no longer needed so please feel free to keep them home. If you would
like to continue to bring a book bag for their art work please feel free to do so.

* Our Drive-By Graduation is on June 9 between 2pm-4pm.
*On June 10 is a Teacher Planning Day. Attendance will not count.
*June 11 the school will be closed to prepare for Summer Camp.

In Language Arts and Reading, it was our last week of review. We reviewed the sounds for y,
ending -es and -ies, and the - or/-ore sound. We also reviewed when to use is or are in a
sentence, when to use was or were in a sentence and the prefixes -re and -un. We then played
the game "Scavenger Hunt", where the students had to look around the room for a sight word.
It was fun to find them.

In Math, we finished our last lesson on Representing Data. This week the students learned how
to read a tally chart and how to make a tally chart. On Thursday they took their review test and
on Friday was their Chapter Test.

In Social Studies, we finished our books for the year. This week the students learned all about
people with authority, what a conflict is, how to solve a conflict, what a service project is, and
important symbols of our country.

Parents | will like to say a HUGE thank you for the generous gifts. | couldn't have done this
school year without you. | can't believe it is the end of the school year. | just wanted to say that
it has been a privilege being your kid's teacher. | love each and every one of them.

Have a fantastic weekend!!!!

Ms. Sammy



